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Date: 12 January 2023 

  

  

Dear Colleague, 

Lancashire Equality Mark – Gender & Sexual Orientation Badges 
 
Thank you for meeting me to have a look at the fantastic work that is going on in your 
school. From our conversation it was evident that promoting equality is embedded 
across school and your curriculum.   
 
I was particularly impressed with the inclusive environment and ethos across whole 
school. The leadership of the school clearly demonstrates and models mutual respect 
between all members of the school community. This shows school leaders are 
passionate about this area of work and that the children are at the centre of everything 
you do.  
 
I would like to make special mention of the way you have engaged key stakeholders 
including parents and governors to develop your curriculum with sensitivity. I have 
therefore decided to award your school the Gender and Sexual Orientation Equality 
badges.   
 
A certificate is attached for you to display in school along with logos you may use on 
your letterhead and school website. If you would like us to come in to school to present 
your certificate, please do not hesitate to get in touch.  
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

                                   
Afrasiab Anwar       Roxana Sardais  
Community Team Leader     EAL Team Leader  

 

 

 

  


